THE CREDIT UNION CONNECTION



We are people helping people build their future and realize their dreams



The Credit Union's 85th Annual Meeting will be held on the evening of Wednesday, March 12, 2024, at the Boulder Creek Pavilion.

Tickets to the event are limited and normally sell out quickly. While some (if not most) of this demand can be attributed to the social gathering and celebration, this meeting is also critically important for business reasons. It is a chance for your management and Board of Directors to provide details on how your Credit Union is doing from a financial and regulatory perspective, while also allowing us to complete tasks required by our by-laws.

This is an ownership meeting, and we hope all of you, as shareholders, are as proud of your Credit Union as we are. Each year, for 85 years, this has been our chance to celebrate together and review the status of your credit union. Join us on March 12th for our annual meeting of the membership!

Ticket sales begin Wednesday, February 19th at 9 a.m. at BDCU. Our Board of Directors will be there to welcome you with donuts and coffee. We recommend arriving early, tickets were sold out by 10:00 a.m. last year!

This **Edition**

Annual Meeting

Board Of Director Elections

Giving Back to our community

Eric Estes Financial Education Scholarship

New Year, New Passwords

ONLINE **EDUCATION**



SCAN CODE TO **ACCESS**



Mobile **Banking**



Online Bill Pay



Finance Manager











Boulder Dam Credit Union's nominating committee has selected the following candidates for Board of Director positions in 2025:

- Terry Stevens
- Tina Mullis
- Julie Calloway

Candidates serve for two and three year terms.

GIVING BACK TO OUR COMMUNITY

Boulder Dam Credit Union takes great pride in its ongoing commitment to supporting the local Boulder City community through organizational sponsorships. Our collaboration with various Boulder City organizations reflects our Community-Based core value. We focus our efforts on being involved in and giving back to Boulder City, the community we call home. In 2024, Boulder Dam Credit Union is proud to announce that we have donated over \$100,000 to various community initiatives. We are grateful for the opportunity to be a positive force within our community, and we look forward to continuing our efforts to make a meaningful difference in the lives of those we serve in 2025.

ERIC ESTES FINANCIAL EDUCATION SCHOLARSHIP

At Boulder Dam Credit Union, we believe in investing in the future of our youth by supporting their education and financial literacy journey. The Eric Estes Financial Education Scholarship is a \$1,000 scholarship designed to assist students who have demonstrated a commitment to financial education and are pursuing higher education. This scholarship honors the legacy of former CEO Eric Estes by empowering students to achieve their educational and career aspirations while emphasizing the importance of financial literacy.

Open to High School Seniors, the scholarship requires applicants to demonstrate involvement in our financial literacy programs, such as Moola Moola or High School Understanding Your Money, and submit an essay along with two letters of recommendation. Applications will be accepted through March 31, 2025, and the recipient will be announced in May. For more details and instructions on how to apply, visit www.boulderdamcu.org/scholarship.

NEW YEAR, NEW PASSWORDS

The beginning of the year is the perfect time to change your passwords for online banking, and other important accounts.

- · Never use personal information such as your name, birthday, user name, or email address. This type of information is often publicly available, which makes it easier for someone to guess your password.
- Use a longer password. Your password should be at least six characters long, although for extra security it should be even longer.
- Don't use the same password for each account. If someone discovers your password for one account, all of your other accounts will be vulnerable.
- Try to include numbers, symbols, and both uppercase and lowercase letters.
- Avoid using words that can be found in the dictionary. For example, swimming1 would be a weak password.
- Random passwords are the strongest. If you're having trouble creating one, you can use a password generator instead.



ACCOUNTS INSURED UP TO \$500,000



(702) 293-7777 | boulderdamcu.org

530 Ave. G • Boulder City • NV